
 

“Under a new Ohio law enacted in June 2016, community and nontransient 
noncommunity public water systems are required to identify areas that are 
known to contain or likely to contain lead service lines. . . “  
To see maps for the Kingsville area go to 
https://www.epa.ohio.gov/ddagw/pws/leadandcopper/map and look for 
“AQUA OHIO – ASHTABULA” & “CONNEAUT” in the map list. 

About 75% of the parcels in Kingsville Township have access to public 

water. The remaining parcels rely on private wells.  

There are approximately 56 hydrants in the township. Most are managed by 

Aqua Ohio whose service area covers most of the township. A small portion 
along Creek Rd is covered by the City of Conneaut water distribution.  
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